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Church	family,	
	
As	we	begin	to	share	details	about	our	regathering	plan,	we	can	assure	you	of	a	
several	things:	

• We	are	having	many	strategic	meetings	about	how	best	to	regather.	
• Our	staff	will	work	tirelessly	to	ensure	a	safe,	effective	regather.	
• This	document	is	designed	to	share	an	overview	of	Step	One	of	our	plan.	
• After	Step	One,	we	will	continue	to	increase	the	footprint	of	services	

gradually.	
	
Step	One:	

• Service	Times	
o As	we	regather,	we	will	have	2	in-person	services	at	9	and	11	each	

Sunday	morning.	
o Please	note	the	slight	change:	services	will	be	at	9	and	11.	
o Additionally,	we	will	provide	an	in-person	service	each	Wednesday	

night.	
• Safety	protocols:	In	Step	One,	we	will	practice	rigorous	safety	precautions.	

o We	will	be	utilizing	“Enhanced	Cleaning	Protocols.”	
§ Prior	to	our	shut-down,	we	explained	in	detail	what	that	

means,	but	we	will	be	re-enacting	all	of	those	stringent	
cleaning	guidelines	to	help	keep	everyone	safe.	

§ These	protocols	call	for	a	deep	cleaning	prior	to	Sunday	
morning	and	Wednesday	evening.		

§ It	also	mandates	a	continual	wiping	down	of	surfaces	and	
cleaning	of	bathrooms	during	services,	as	well	as	cleaning	the	
worship	center	in	between	services.	

o Our	plan	is	to	have	a	completely	“touchless	service.”	
§ As	you	park	your	car	and	enter	into	our	lobbies,	the	doors	will	

be	propped	open	for	your	convenience.	
§ The	doors	to	the	Worship	Center	will	also	be	propped	open.	
§ During	Step	One,	we	will	avoid	the	usage	of	bulletins	and	

printed	materials.	
§ We	will	ask	that	you	sit	as	families	in	a	row	of	your	choosing.	
§ To	meet	social	distancing	guidelines,	every	other	row	will	be	

blocked.	



§ We	would	encourage	you	to	continue	to	utilize	online	giving.	
We	will	provide	an	offering	box	of	plate	in	the	lobby,	if	needed.	

o You	will	quickly	notice	that	all	of	our	staff	and	volunteers	are	required	
to	wear	a	mask	for	your	safety.	

o In	Step	One,	we	will	not	be	able	to	provide	nursery	or	Rkid’s	services.	
We	hope	to	begin	adding	these	in	the	near	future.	

o Life	Groups	will	continue	to	be	online	at	this	time.	
• Online	Service:	we’re	extremely	excited	about	live,	in-person	services,	but	

recognize	that	not	everyone	will	be	able	to	be	back	yet.	Please	know	that	
while	we	ease	back	into	live	services,	we	will	continue	to	provide	just	as	
much	quality	and	content	online.	We	know	that	some	shouldn’t	participate	in	
a	live	service	yet.	In	fact,	we	encourage	those	that	are	in	a	higher	risk	
category	to	continue	utilizing	the	online	service.	

• Wrap	up	
o No	doubt,	we	haven’t	answered	every	one	of	your	questions	tonight.	

We	will	continue	to	provide	more	detail	and	updated	information	
through	all	communication	lines	(text,	email,	social	media,	and	
physical	mailings).	However,	you	can	always	stay	updated	with	the	
latest	information	by	visiting	our	website:	rosedalebaptist.org.	

o We	will	provide	information	about	other	RBC	ministries	in	the	coming	
days.	

	


